
 

 

Hello! 

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation!  You are cordially invited to attend the 2015 

Arkansas Governor’s School Reunion on Saturday, June 11th, from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m on the campus 

of Hendrix College. 

There will be time for visiting with old friends in the Burrow, and the 2015 AGS slide show will be 

shown in Worsham at 3:30 p.m. 

Please bring your AGS name tag if you still have it and reacquaint yourself with AGS friends and 

memories.  We look forward to seeing you again! 

 

Please share this invitation with other 2015 AGS alumni that might have changed their email addresses since last 

year. 

Sincerely, 

Arkansas Governor’s School Faculty and Staff 


